
The Glen of Pacific Grove Homeowners Association 

24571 Silver Cloud Court, Suite 101 

Monterey, CA  93940 

(831) 647-2442 

 
 
 
 
 
To: The Glen of Pacific Grove Residents 

 

Re: Feeding Wildlife 

 

 

Please do not feed the wildlife. Feeding them can lead to the following: 

• Can be harmful to them 

• Discourages them from seeking healthier, available natural food resources 

• Contributes to water and parkland pollution 

• Creates an aggressive flock 

• Creates human/bird conflicts 

 

It is against the law of the City of Pacific Grove (Regulation 10.10.010) and punishable as an 

infraction. It is also against the law of the State of California (14 CCR § 251.1): 
 

§ 251.1. Harassment of Animals. Except as otherwise authorized in these regulations or in the 

Fish and Game Code, no person shall harass, herd or drive any game or nongame bird or 

mammal or furbearing mammal. For the purposes of this section, harass is defined as an 

intentional act which disrupts an animal's normal behavior patterns, which includes, but is not 

limited to, breeding, feeding or sheltering. This section does not apply to a landowner or tenant 

who drives or herds birds or mammals for the purpose of preventing damage to private or public 

property, including aquaculture and agriculture crops. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this, contact us by phone at (831) 647-2442 or 

email at lcunningham@regencymg.com. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Regency Management Group 
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